

SHOPPING DINING OUT ACCOMMODATION **EVENTS+VENUES** SPORT+LEISURE **SERVICES**

26 June 2023

Janine Dowding Chief Executive Officer Tasman District Council Private Bag 4 Richmond 7050

Dear Janine.

Re: Promote Richmond Incorporated (Richmond Unlimited)

On behalf of Richmond Unlimited I wish to thank the Tasman District Council for their ongoing support. We appreciate the open relationship we have with TDC staff, the Mayor and with Councilor Ellis who attends our meetings and provides valuable input.

We held our Annual General Meeting on June 12, 2023. At the AGM a new committee was appointed, with a new Chair. Currently our committee is comprised of:

•	Raymond Griffith (Chair)		Gold Pine
•	Belinda DeClercq (Vice Chair)		Richmond Mall
•	Hamish Goodall (Treasurer)	Findex	

Hamish Goodall (Treasurer)

Martina Kidd Muffin Break Jenny Bates Waimea Weekly Laura Alice Hunting & Fishing Chris Davies Harcourts Richmond

Jo Ellis **TDC Conduit**

At the AGM we also adopted the following (copies attached):

- Audited annual accounts for the year ending 31 March 2023
- Chairperson's report
- Coordinator's report

We have recently reviewed and updated our Strategic Plan that guides the events and activities that are undertaken by Richmond Unlimited and have attached a copy for your attention also.

We look forward to again working closely with the TDC to bring growth and success to Richmond. Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information.

Yours faithfully,

Raymond Griffith Chairperson

cc: Mayor King & Mike Drummond

Ren Att